

Amputee Society of Auckland and Northland Incorporated

P O Box 36170 Northcote Auckland 0748 Helen Hewitt Secretary/Treasurer anamputeesociety@gmail.com

Newsletter December 2015

Dear valued members of our society.

It is with much pleasure that I, Helen, the new secretary/treasurer, can finally sit down and write to you all. Fortunately we have recently re-grouped and have a very dedicated team who are keen to promote our society and help its members where possible.

Firstly I would like to welcome our new members this year, and thank you.

I also invite you all to participate in a free online survey I have created, so that we can understand each other better. Copy this link into your internet browser.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MZVKKPV

Highlights We welcome new members, and the Annual Amputee Federation Conference is 15-17 April 2016 in Christchurch

I request that you all bear with us as we integrate a new database for our members which includes when subscriptions were paid. We would like to bring all subscriptions up to date, which as you may remember, it is \$5 a year with December being our roll over month. Please see the attached form and complete as required.

We have a strong presence with Auckland Transport Total Mobility Scheme and our dedicated person Janis Bourne has been doing a lot of great work providing the administrative requirements that allows members 50% discount on taxi travel up to maximum of \$40 If having a Total Mobility Card is something you have been thinking of, please fill in the form and send it back, or drop us an email.

Free Trial Offer

Our society was approached by Anne O'Donnell who is a looking for people to trial a product for her. As a society we do not know the benefits of this product but if you are interested in trialling it, please contact Anne.

Waterproof Prosthetic Covers

New to NZ -great for summer.

Shower, swim ,bathe.

Free trial for the first 5 replies or purchase from Anne O'Donnell: \$110.00 0275292055 09 5292055 anne@drypro.nz www.drypro.nz

Finally, it would be really appreciated if any of you with an email address can email me so we can update our email database and can communicate more readily with you all, cheers. anamputeesociety@gmail.com

Kind regards, Helen Hewitt



Committee, from left, Helen, Claudia, Nick, Chris and Marlene.